
Squaw  to  show  big-mountain
snowboarding movies
Squaw Valley will be showing two showings of Jeremy Jones’ big
mountain snowboarding movie “Deeper” on Dec. 27 and “Further”
on Dec. 29 to support Protect Our Winters and Girls on the
Run.

All shows will be attended by athletes Jeremy Jones, Jonny
Moseley, Ralph Backstrom, Iris Lazzareschi and JT Holmes. All
will be signing posters before the start of each show.

Tickets for both showings are $15 for adults and $7 for kids
12 and under. One hundred percent of the ticket proceeds from
both nights will go to Protect Our Winters and Girls on the
Run.

Doors will open at 3pm for the first showings on Dec. 27 and
Dece. 29, with the shows starting at 4:30pm. Doors will open
at 7pm for the second showings for both dates, with the shows
starting at 8pm.

“Deeper” follows Jeremy Jones and other top freeriders as they
travel to the world’s snowboarding meccas and venture past the
boundaries of helicopters, snowmobiles, and lifts to explore
untouched realms.

“Further,”  the  second  installment  in  the  Jeremy  Jones’
snowboard movie trilogy, explores some of the world’s most
remote mountain terrain while continuing Jones’ mission to
camp deep in the backcountry and on the summits of unridden
lines to access nearly vertical spines and wide-open powder
fields.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/12/squaw-to-show-big-mountain-snowboarding-movies/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2012/12/squaw-to-show-big-mountain-snowboarding-movies/

